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Talofa, Kia ora, Welkom, Huānyíng, Yōkoso, Bienvenida, Sata srī akāla, fáilte, croeso, بكأهلا ,欢迎 ,よ
うこ

Welcome to our 21 students and whanau who have started this term. We have another 7 students

ready to start in the next few weeks.

This term has been challenging for us all. Like many proactive schools in the country, we have made a

number of changes to reduce the impact of covid. Our seniors are having different breaks and we are

operating three in-school bubbles. As a staff we have set up a second staffroom, our meetings are

online such as Zoom, Google Teams or outside. We have teachers in charge of our online teaching

programmes which can be found on our school Website and HERO.

https://www.levinnorth.school.nz/.

You can help us by scanning in, dropping students at our ‘Kiss and Go’ spots and wearing masks when

coming on to school grounds.  Remember any child who is sick, must stay home.

Please ensure HERO is uploaded to your phones and emails and phone numbers are up to date with

the school office. Any notification of Covid needs to be confirmed by the Ministry of

Education/Ministry of Health before messages are pushed out, and this may be slower than social

media.

Our camp for this term has been postponed and we are currently trying to arrange a date for later

in the year.

Staffing

We have a range of teachers operating learning programmes at North. Celeste is our Learning

Support Coordinator - LSC, Kathryn Keyte is teaching our Literacy Support programmes; Reading

Recovery for individuals and groups and our Better Start Literacy programme, which all of our junior

teachers are involved with.

We are also lucky to have Alison and Whaea Mary both relieving at Levin North.

Manaakitanga We value ourselves, others and the environment,

Kotahitanga, We own what we do, we have a sense of being together , we belong, Manawanuitanga:Determination to do

our best and never give up
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Role of the Learning Support Coordinator

Celeste Littek is our Learning Support Coordinator. The LSC role is a dedicated position that identifies and

provides assistance to all children and young people with disabilities and learning needs. The purpose of these

roles is to ensure that support is being provided to all learners and encouraging a collaborative approach of

support among the wider school communities. She also focuses on engaging families in their children’s

learning plan and progression.

Awesome writing
I like swimming pools.
I like playing games.
I like playing at the beach.

I like army figures.
I like dinosaurs.
I like playing with teddy bears.

I like apples.
I like plums.
I like juicy fruit when it's been in the fridge.

By Kartel
Room 1 - Lessons outside

Cricket programme Skateboarding programme

2022 Important Dates
Teacher Only Day Friday 18 March

Term 1 Ends Thursday 14 April
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